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Dear Board of Trustees,
 
The State Appropriation request is still pending.  As you are aware, the State Legislature
passed the bill allocating $10,000,000 to Boone County for BCRSD.  However, the special
session that was called has added a significant amount of spending to the budget, and it is
likely the governor may make cuts to portions of the operating budget.  We should know
what has been vetoed by the end of the month, and I will inform the board as I learn.  More
to come!
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